
The Department has reviewed the status of your pump test and any requests for extension(s) or exemption(s) for the following
permitted well(s). The results are summarized in the table below:

September 18, 2024

ERIC A. MENDE, PE
CITY OF WILSONVILLE
30000 SW TOWN CNTR LP E
WILSONVILLE,  OR   97070

GW

Water Right Request StatusPermitted Well Well NameTest DatePumped Well ExemptionApplication
G 11806 Permit: G  10923 * APPROVEDCLAC0004488 WELL 2/CANYON CR

WELL/MENTOR GRAPHICS SITE
CLAC0004488 Unreas Burden

1

G 11806 Permit: G  10923 * APPROVEDCLAC0051707 WELL 8/BOECKMAN PROD
WELL

CLAC0004488 Unreas Burden
1

Approved pump test letters will be digitally posted to the water right in WRIS;  all other pump test letters will be mailed to
permit holder.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Gabi Ferreira
971-375-7623
Groundwater Section
cc: GW Pump Test File
cc: Certificates Section/Application File

Pump tests are intended to provide aquifer and well information for ground water resource
characterization and to help solve well problems (OAR 690-217-0015(9)). Based on the unreasonable
burden and previous pump test conducted by City of Wilsonville in 1991, per OAR 690-217-0020(3), it
is likely that a new test will yield similar results and therefore the Department has granted an exemption
for testing the wells on the above listed permit.
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